
 
January 5, 2015 
  
To:   Mayor Bemrich and City Council  
 
From:  David Fierke, City Manager 
 
Subject: Approving Work Authorization 2275-51 

Ag Park Lift Station Pump Repairs 
 

 
ACTION:  For vote Monday, January 12, 2015 

 
 
Brief History 
Two Ag Park Lift Station pumps are experiencing seal problems.  These two pumps are 
responsible for sending waste water from the Ag Park to the City’s waste water 
treatment plant.  The problems started in November 2014 and troubleshooting began 
shortly thereafter. 
 
Analysis of Issue 
Electric Pump was the original supplier of the pumps and they were contacted to 
inspect the condition of the pumps.  It was determined that the seals were failing and 
in need of immediate repair.  Attached is Work Authorization Request 2275-51 from US 
Water for rebuilding the two pumps that are damaged.  Electric Pump will supply the 
necessary parts and remove and repair the pumps with US Water Staff assistance at a 
cost of $38,985.67. 
 
Budget Impact 
This item will be funded with Sanitary Sewer Utility funds.  
 
Strategic Plan Impact 
NA 
 
Impact on Existing Plans 
NA 
 
Committee Review / Recommendation 
NA 
 
Staff Conclusions / Recommendations 
Staff recommends approving Work Authorization Request 2275-51 from US Water at a 
cost of $38,985.67. 
 
Alternatives 
None 
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Implementation and Accountability 
US Water will be responsible for overseeing this project. 
 
Signed       Approved 

_ _____________________ 
Tony Trotter, P.E.     David Fierke 
Project Engineer     City Manager 
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